
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor:  
 

We wanted to share an update on the current work in your 

neighborhood. This winter we began installing an upgraded 

regulator station and retiring an existing regulator station on Old 

Riverhead Rd. and Montauk Highway.  

 

The project will have intermittent schedules: Work will be 

completed in the daytime hours during non-summer months (from 

February until Memorial Day and resuming after Labor Day).  

During the summer months we will have a lighter crew performing 

less impactful work and less presence at the site to meet project 

completion schedule. Additional work complete during the summer 

(from Memorial Day through Labor Day) may be completed at night 

to lessen impact to traffic, only if required.  

 

 

Project details:  

This project will increase system integrity throughout your 
neighborhood, increase reliability of service. 

Projected construction start: January 2022 
Projected construction finish:  Spring 2023  
Where: East Montauk Highway and Old Riverhead Rd., Hampton 
Bays 
* Schedule is subject to change due to weather. Work will take place 
Monday through Friday. Additional work on Saturday(s) may be 
necessary* Construction activities will be lightened from Memorial Day 
through Labor Day to assist in traffic. 
 
What to expect during construction: 

• Traffic will remain open on Montauk Highway. 

• There will be no parking on Montauk Highway near work zones. 

• Marking out underground utilities within the project area (e.g., water, sewer, gas, electric, etc.). 

• For your safety, please do not enter work zones and be mindful of work zones during and after construction hours.  

• Temporary and then permanent restoration of disturbed areas will be done in accordance with Suffolk County DPW 
and Town of Southampton specifications.  

• We will be temporarily restoring the work area throughout the coming months. Please note, this is not final restoration. 
The restoration you will see during the summer and fall months are not final, but the temporary restoration of the first 
phase of this project.  We will complete final restoration of the entire area once the project is fully complete in the spring 
of 2023. 

Safety is our top priority. Please contact us at the number and email listed if you have any questions or concerns regarding the project 

Smell gas. Act fast . Gas Emergency? 

Move your family and pets to a safe area 

outside and call 911 or alert National Grid’s 

gas emergency contact number 1-800-490-

0045 immediately. Never assume someone 

else will call. 

 

Project Work Zone 

 

For questions or more information please 
contact us at the number or email below: 
Phone: 631-755-6753  
Email: box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com 

 
*schedule subject to change 
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